
This month, we will be exploring 

• Construction 

• Fire Safety 

• Pumpkins 

• Farm  

• Harvest 

Make a fall sensory bin!  Toddlers love 

to scoop, fill and dump containers, and 

experiment with their senses!  Here are 

some easy sensory bin ideas: 

 

• Corn kernels with small pumpkins, 

fake leaves, and pinecones  

 

• “Apple Pie”- oatmeal with cinna-

mon sprinkled in, or cinnamon 

sticks 

 

Add in measuring spoons/cups, small 

bowls/cups, foil muffin or pie pans,  

and small shovels                                                          

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Make a fall leaf collage!   

Head outdoors to search for and col-

lect leaves.  This is also a great way 

to reinforce color concepts as you 

identify the different colors in the 

leaves.  Glue leaves onto construc-

tion paper, or stick onto contact    

paper!  

 

 

 

 

 
 

 Simple Fall Activities for Toddlers  

Monthly Theme: Fabulous Fall 

                           Bible Themes 

Joseph and His Colorful Robe 

Pharaoh’s Dream 

Joseph Saves His Family 

Battle of Jericho 

 Tyler S.– October 1st 

 Jackson A.– October 9th 

 Anderson L.– October 15th 

 October Newsletter 

Birthdays 

Special Days in  
October 

 October 23-24th– Lifetouch 

Photos  

 October 31st-Harvest     
Party 

 



 
The highest compliment our parents can 
give us is a referral of a family for child 
care.  The trust and confidence that you 
place in us each day means so much to us! 

In appreciation for your confidence, if you 
refer a family and they register, you re-

ceive a tuition credit! 
 

It’s as easy as 1, 2, 3! 
 

 Refer a family to us 
 The family that you refer must give 

the management team your name and 
put it on the necessary forms for en-
rollment. 

 When do you receive the credit? Once 
the new family has attended for four 
weeks, you account will be credited.  
You will receive $50 for a part-time 
enrollment, or $100 for full time.  This 
offer is valid only for new family      
enrollments.  

From the Office 

 

Our Harvest Party is Wednesday October 

31st! Check outside your child's classroom 

door for more information. 
 
As the cooler weather approaches, please make 

sure that your child comes prepared with a jack-

et, mittens, and a hat for playing outside. 

Along with the cooler weather, fall also brings 

cold and flu season.  Please be sure to check the 

updates in our Parent Manuel regarding our sick 

policy and help us keep all of our little ones 

healthy!  

 

School Portraits will be October 23rd and 

24th! More information will be handed out 

as we get closer to the dates.   

 

 

Referral Program 

 
•   Pick out the perfect pumpkin 

•   Visit an apple orchard 

•   Bonfires and S’mores 

•   Decorate or Carve Pumpkins 

•   Rake Leaves 

•   Jump in a Pile of Leaves 

•   Collect Leaves and make a collage! 

•   Go on Hay Ride 

 
 

  


